M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
January 9, 2020
RE:
School Facilities Construction Commission (SFCC) is 
making an official Offer of Assistance to Boone County 
Schools Board of Education.


I recommend acceptance of an official Offer of Assistance
from The School Facilities Construction Commission to 
Boone County Schools Board of Education in the amount of $47,939.00.  Attached letter from the SFCC.

I recommend the board approve the official Offer of Assistance, as presented.
